Curriculum/TAG Committee – December 6, 2022

The Curriculum/TAG Committee met on December 6, 2022. Mr. White gave an update on Computer Based Testing (CBT). He stated that the New York State Education Department (NYSED) announced that beginning Spring of 2026, CBT will be required for the state assessments in grade 3-8. He shared the timeline to implement CBT in Wallkill. The Math AIS teachers gave the committee an update on the elementary Math AIS program for the 2022-2023 school year. Mr. Masopust reported on the work of the Regents Grade Calculation Committee. The committee is recommending that Regents need to be calculated in the student's GPA; however, they are recommending that it be reduced from 20% to 10%. This includes all final exams as well. Mrs. Werlau provided the committee an update on the TAG activities for the 2022-2023 school year. The next Curriculum/TAG committee meeting is scheduled for February 7, 2023, at 3:30 p.m. in high school room 102.